
You're Invited to Our Neighborhood Yard 

Sale! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a yard sale in our neighborhood on: 

• Date: Saturday, June 10, 2023 

• Time: 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Location: 123 Main Street 

Join us for a fun day of shopping, great deals, and community bonding. Feel free to bring friends 

and family! 

If you are interested in participating, please let us know. We would love to have more homes join 

in the fun! 

Warm regards, 

The Johnson Family 

RSVP by June 1st: 555-1234 or email us at johnsonfamily@email.com 


